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Bottleneck Blues Guitar Woody Mann 1979-12-31 A
comprehensive instruction guide to blues slide guitar
styles. Contains over 25 accurate transcriptions of
authentic bottleneck blues tunes by such masters as Son
House, Robert Johnson, Charlie Patton and many more.
Anthology of Country Blues Guitar Stefan Grossman 2007
The Early Masters of American Blues series provides the
unique opportunity to study the true roots of modern
blues. Stefan Grossman, noted roots-blues guitarist and
musicologist, has compiled this fascinating collection
of 14 songs, transcribed exactly as performed by
legendary blues masters Rev. Gary Davis, Lonnie Johnson,
Blind Boy Fuller, and Mississippi John Hurt. In addition
to Stefan's expert transcriptions, the book includes a
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CD containing the original artist recordings so you can
hear the music as they performed it.
Easy Soloing for Blues Guitar Jeff Bihlman 2008-11 A
great blues guitar solo can express the full range of
human emotions. Easy Soloing for Blues Guitar will give
you everything you need to get started on this path of
self-expression. So many guitarists love the blues but
have never learned how to improvise or take a solo. This
book shows you that it's easy and fun! It teaches
soloing strategies like tension and release, and call
and response, plus easy technique-building warm-ups and
exercises. You'll also find tunes in the style of B.B.
King, Stevie Ray Vaughan, and other great blues artists.
Best of all, everything is explained in simple terms and
demonstrated using actual examples, with every solo
1/7

Downloaded from magichugs.com on August 9, 2022 by
guest

featured in standard music notation and TAB. Every blues
guitarist should be able to improvise a solo, so let's
get started! A CD demonstrating the examples in the book
is included.
Bob Brozman's Bottleneck Blues Guitar Bob Brozman 1996
Topics covered include: turnarounds, bottleneck
techniques, blue notes, open G tuning, right-hand
techniques, blues licks and phrases, authentic blues
rhythms, harmonics, and more. Includes complete
transcriptions of "Terraplane Blues," "Moon Goin' Down,"
and "Rhythm in the Blues."
The Jazz Guitar Chord Bible Complete Warren Nunes The
Jazz Guitar Chord Bible Complete solves one of the
greatest problems in jazz...the knowledge and use of
chords. It is a complete guide to three- and four-string
guitar chords. Every application is covered including
passing chords and altered chords, but only the most
logical, practical and applicable chord voicings are
presented.
Frailing the Guitar STEVE BAUGHMAN 2011-08-19 The Travis
pick revolutionized guitar picking in the 20th century,
and frailing stands poised to do so in the 21st. This
simple technique in which the thumb is employed on an
upbeat, instead of on its usual downbeat, creates a
driving groove reminiscent of Appalachian banjo.
Frailing is a very versatile pattern that works as well
with singer-songwriter guitar accompaniment as it does
with fingerpicking blues and old time fiddle tunes. This
is the first book ever published on the subject. Written
in notation and tablature for intermediate to advanced
guitarists.
Craig Dobbins' Hymns for Fingerstyle Guitar Craig
Dobbins 1997-04 Craig Dobbins has tastefully arranged
this beautiful collection of hymns to be easily playable
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and yet worthy of concert and solo recital performance.
All the music is written in standard notation and
tablature, and performed beautifully on the included CD.
Selections include: Amazing Grace * In the Garden * O
for a Thousand Tongues to Sing * The Old Rugged Cross *
Sweet Hour of Prayer * There Is a Fountain and more.
DADGAD Blues ROB MACKILLOP 2016-08-02 Rob MacKillop
presents 20 wonderful fingerstyle blues arrangements
andcompositions in DADGAD tuning. The styles covered in
this book include country blues, boogie woogie left-hand
piano blues, early jazz blues, gut-bucket blues and
modal blues. Great traditional songs are included such
as St. James Infirmary Blues, St. Louis Blues, C. C.
Rider and more, alongside 15 full-length studies. The
book begins with easy arrangements, progressing to
intermediate and more advanced ones - in short, these
blues studies will improve your technique through
playable 12-bar tunes. A wide array of chord and scale
fingerings are also provided, including pentatonic minor
and major scales, blues scales, diminished arpeggios and
scales, 7th chords, whole-tone scales and the super
Locrian mode and much more! All the tunes presented have
accompanying audio recorded by Rob MacKillop and are
available to download
Encyclopedia of the Blues Edward M. Komara 2006 This
comprehensive two-volume set brings together all aspects
of the blues from performers and musical styles to
record labels and cultural issues, including regional
evolution and history. Organized in an accessible A-to-Z
format, the Encyclopedia of the Blues is an essential
reference resource for information on this unique
American music genre. For a full list of entries,
contributors, and more, visit the Encyclopedia of the
Blues website.
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Real Rock Guitar Kenn Chipkin 2003 The most complete and
authentic guide to the greatest classic rock guitar
licks ever played! In this book, the licks, styles, and
techniques of the classic rock generation of guitarists
are completely revealed and explained. The included CD
contains every music example, performed with the
authentic tones, techniques, and equipment as the
original artists. All of the music is presented in
standard notation and tab. Includes the licks, styles,
and techniques of: Duane Allman, Jeff Beck, Eric
Clapton, Billy Gibbons, Peter Green, Jimi Hendrix, Jimmy
Page, Keith Richards, Johnny Winter and more.
Jazz Guitar Lines Lucky Elden 1994-07 This book gets
straight to the point -- learn jazz by playing jazz, not
scales and arpeggios. Contains over 40 lines, licks and
phrases. You will learn how to build your own lines,
connect lines to create phrases, and use them over chord
changes. Written in standard notation and tab.
Jump, Jive 'N' Swing Guitar Keith Wyatt 2000-03 In this
book, Keith Wyatt leads you through all the techniques
you need to play swing rhythm guitar. Keith covers blues
progressions, swing chord voicings, comping patterns,
rhythm feels, bass lines, horn-style riffs, and much
more! The included CD contains full demonstrations of
all the music examples, complete with a full swing band
that you can play along with. All music examples are
written in standard notation and tab. All you need is
the Zoot suit!
The Country Blues Guitar Stefan Grossman 1968-06-01 The
first instruction guide exclusively about this major
innovator and stylist. It reveals Gary Davis' style of
playing and hints about playing in Davis' own words.
More than 20 tunes, including Cocaine Blues, Candyman,
and Lost Boy In The Wilderness.
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Blues Soloing Strategies for Guitar Wayne Riker 2011
Blues Soloing Strategies for Guitar is a study of
essential and innovative approaches to blues
improvisation. It features 16 full-length solos broken
down and discussed in detail, covering everything from
blues form to soloing structure and technique. Many
blues solo styles, including Chicago, Delta, rock, funk,
jump, jazz, and minor, are analyzed rhythmically,
harmonically, and emotionally to help you learn how to
create your own strong musical statement. This book
takes an intelligent and thorough approach to shed new
light on blues guitar soloing and provides you with
fresh strategies to apply to your own playing. A CD
demonstrating all the examples in the book and for
playing along is included.
Uptown Blues Mike Dowling 2004-04 Guitar arrangements
transcribed by the artists themselves, in standard
notation and tab. Each edition includes a masterclassstyle CD in which the artist walks you through the key
aspects and techniques for each arrangement. Roots
expert Mike Dowling performs a unique blend of blues,
ragtime, swing, and roots music. Titles are: Amazing
Grace * Jan's Song * Swamp Dog Blues * Minor Thing *
Nitpickin' * Bottleneck March * Johnson City Rag *
Rosalie * Rocky Road * Backslidin' * Bottomlands *
Siboney * String Crazy * Fishin' in the Wind * Wild
'Bout It * Shufflin'.
Dynamic Country Blues Guitar Catfish Keith 2005-08 In
this outstanding lesson, Catfish teaches his trademark
arrangements of seven traditional country blues songs,
from Mississippi to the Caribbean. In each case, he
first plays the tune, then slows it down to highlight
how he achieves his dynamic effects. 85 minutes.
Blues Guitar For Dummies Jon Chappell 2020-07-14 Want to
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become the coolest possible version of yourself? Time to
jump into learning the blues guitar. Even if you don’t
read music, Blues Guitar For Dummies lets you pick up
the fundamentals and start jamming like your favorite
blues artists. Blues Guitar for Dummies covers the key
aspects of blues guitar, showing you how to play scales,
chords, progressions, riffs, solos, and more. This
hands-on guide is packed with musical examples, chords
charts, and photos that let you explore the genre and
play the songs of all the great blues musicians. This
accessible how-to book will give you the skills you need
to: Choose the right guitar, equipment, and strings
Hold, tune, and get situated with your guitar Play barre
chords and strum to the rhythm Recognize the structure
of a blues song Tackle musical riffs Master melodies and
solos Make your guitar sing, cry, and wail Jam to any
type of blues Additionally, the book comes with a
website that shares audio samples of all the examples
covered in the lessons. Go online to practice your riffs
and chords and develop your style as a blues musician.
Order your copy of Blues Guitar For Dummies today and
get ready to start shredding! P.S. If you think this
book seems familiar, you’re probably right. The Dummies
team updated the cover and design to give the book a
fresh feel, but the content is the same as the previous
release of Blues Guitar For Dummies (9780470049204). The
book you see here shouldn’t be considered a new or
updated product. But if you’re in the mood to learn
something new, check out some of our other books. We’re
always writing about new topics!
Slide Guitar Pete Madsen 2005-08-01 (Book). Another
entry in the Fretmaster series, this book teaches you
both the history and technique of slide guitar's
masters, such as Brian Jones, Lowell George, Bonnie
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Raitt, and Robert Johnson. While exploring their musical
lives and legacy, Slide Guitar provides lessons that
give you the skills and encouragement you need to
emulate these musical heroes.
Jay Friedman: Guitar Scales & Melodic Patterns Jay
Friedman This timeless book explores major, minor, and
mixolydian scales in a clear and informative way that is
perfect for every guitarist. Fingering diagrams and
exercises detail the subtle differences and similarities
in this often misunderstood area of music.
Peppino D'Agostino's New Acoustic Guitar Peppino
D'Agostino 1997-02 Fingerstyle virtuoso Peppino
D'Agostino examines topics such as solo guitar
arranging, composition, alternate tunings, chord
voicings, and fingerstyle techniques. New Acoustic
Guitar contains 11 original Peppino works. Titles
include: Grand Canyon * Calypso Facto * Acoustic Spirit
* Walk Away Renee * Bella Donna.
Acoustic Blues Guitar Keith Wyatt 1997-11 Acoustic Blues
Guitar teaches blues chord forms, stylistic licks and
patterns, blues scales, turnarounds, solo country blues
style guitar, independent bass line and melody ideas,
and more. The book includes a full-color photo section
showing all types of slides. Written in standard
notation and tablature.
The Hawaiian Steel Guitar and Its Great Hawaiian
Musicians Lorene Ruymar 1996 (Fretted). The term "steel
guitar" can refer to instruments with multiple tunings,
6 to 14 strings, and even multiple fretboards. To add
even more confusion, the term "Hawaiian guitar" refers
to an instrument played flat on the lap with a steel bar
outside of Hawaii, but in Hawaii, it is the early term
for the slack key guitar. Lorene Ruymar clears up the
confusion in her new book that takes a look at Hawaiian
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music; the origin of the steel guitar and its spread
throughout the world; Hawaiian playing styles,
techniques and tunings; and more. Includes hundreds of
photos, a foreword by Jerry Byrd, and a bibliography and
suggested reading list.
Fiddle Tunes Antoine Silverman 2002-07 The perfect
introduction to bluegrass and traditional fiddle tunes.
Sections include: Fiddle Tunes, Hornpipes, Waltzes,
Jigs, Strathspeys, Reels, and Improvisation. The 43
traditional fiddle standards covered in the book
comprise the core fiddle tune repertoire. All songs are
demonstrated on the included CD! Each song is taught in
a basic "standard" arrangement and then in an advanced
variation.
UKEtopia! Jim Beloff 2021-12-10 When Billboard Associate
Publisher, Jim Beloff purchased his first ukulele at the
Rose Bowl Flea Market in 1992, there were no ukulele
songbook collections on the market—none—just a few
vintage instructional books. As an already-accomplished
guitarist, this frustrated Jim, who had fallen in love
instantly with this little instrument. Sensing that
there might be an opportunity to fill this void, he and
his graphic-artist wife, Liz, created Flea Market Music,
Inc., which, for thirty years, has published more than
three dozen song and instructional books, totaling over
one million copies in print. They have also grown the
ukulele market through their influential
fleamarketmusic.com website, the creation of the popular
UKEtopia concert series, marketing and promoting their
family's line of ukuleles, consulting on two major
museum shows, and a continuous performing schedule. At
the same time, Jim (aka Jumpin' Jim) wrote the first
complete full-color history book on the ukulele,
recorded and produced nearly a dozen CDs, made three
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instructional DVDs, composed two ukulele concertos for
symphony orchestra, penned numerous articles for ukulele
and trade magazines, and continues to lead workshops at
uke festivals throughout the world. Today, Jim and Liz
are recognized as having played a major role in the
current third wave of ukulele popularity. They've also
accumulated a lot of wonderful stories and photographs
in their almost three decades of ukulele adventures that
are included in UKEtopia! Jim also recounts some stories
of memorable experiences trading licks and working with
celebrities such as George Harrison, Bette Midler,
William H. Macy, Eddie Vedder and, yes, Tiny Tim.
Essential Skills for Sight-Reading Guitar David Stark
1999 A simple, straightforward, fun system for learning
to sightread on the guitar. The first section covers all
rhythmic values and combinations. Next, melodic figures
are presented in the context of scales and key centers.
All the examples are performed on the included
recording. Features: The House Is Rising * Keep Coming
Around * The King * Mr. Brown * Jimi's Vamp * One Long
Train * Matchbox Girl * Back Again * Deep Fried * I
Remember Bob.
Celtic guitar Glenn Weiser 2000 Forty beautiful Celtic
melodies arranged for solo fingerstyle guitar. All the
songs are arranged to be easily playable. Most of the
songs are in standard tuning plus there is an additional
section in DADGAD tuning. A CD is included featuring all
the songs.
Delta Blues Slide Guitar Levi Clay 2018-07-23 Learn the
authentic sound of delta blues guitar with Levi Clay
Beyond Basics Keith Wyatt 1997-05-01 Keith Wyatt gets
you started right playing "down home" blues on your
acoustic. Learn all the classic moves in the three
popular keys, including open-string chords with melodic
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embellishments, turnarounds, and both slow and quickchange versions of the 12-bar blues progression. You'll
also learn strum patterns, bass lines and the blues
shuffle. Keith includes the use of a capo as well as a
wealth of insight into this traditional and influential
style. (64 min.)
Traditional, Country and Electric Slide Guitar Arlen
Roth 1975 (Music Sales America). This is an instruction
guide for basic through advanced bottleneck guitar. It
features the most important riffs and exercises for
slide guitar, plus 16 songs in the styles of Robert
Johnson, Duane Allman, Ry Cooder and others. Tunes in
open and standard tunings are included, written in
standard notation and tablature. The accompanying audio
is accessed through Hal Leonard's popular MyLibrary
system using the provided code. The audio can be
streamed or downloaded and includes PLAYBACK+, a multifunctional audio player that allows you to slow down
audio without changing pitch, set loop points, change
keys, and pan left or right.
Exploring American Folk Music Kip Lornell 2012-05-29
Prev. ed. published under title: Introducing American
folk music.
All Music Guide to the Blues Vladimir Bogdanov 2003
Reviews and rates the best recordings of 8,900 blues
artists in all styles.
Guitar: an American life David Mamet 1979 When baggage
handlers destroy Tim Brookes's guitar, he discovers that
a dream guitar is built, not bought, and sets out to
find someone to make him the perfect guitar. His quest
takes him across the country, talking to historians,
curators, and guitar mak
Real Blues Guitar Kenn Chipkin 1998-03 The only blues
guitar method that captures the authentic feel of the
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blues. Beginning with basic rhythm and lead guitar
techniques, the book systematically guides you through
the styles of blues guitar masters such as Albert King,
B.B. King, Stevie Ray Vaughan, T-Bone Walker, Johnny
Winter, and more. With tablature.
Contemporary Christmas Guitar 2004-08 This recent
addition to the Acoustic Masterclass series features 12
beautiful acoustic guitar interpretations of classic
Christmas music as performed by David Cullen, Doug
Smith, and Laurence Juber. The included CD contains the
original recordings from three beautiful Christmas CDs
from Cullen, Smith, and Juber respectively. Arranged and
recorded by Doug Smith, winner of the 2006 Fingerstyle
Championship at Winfield Festival: Deck the Halls * Hark
the Herald Angels Sing * I Saw Three Ships * Jingle
Bells. Arranged and recorded by David Cullen: Go Tell It
on the Mountain * O Come Emmanuel * O Come All Ye
Faithful * Silent Night. Arranged and recorded by
Laurence Juber: Away in a Manger * The Bells of Paradise
* Good King Wenceslas * Jesu Joy of Man's Desiring. The
CD alone will become one of your favorite holiday
recordings and is included with this book at a great
price!
Craig Ddobbins Acoustic Christmas 2001-08 Craig Dobbins,
a master solo guitarist---and bestowed with the coveted,
honorary title "CGP" (Certified Guitar Player) by Chet
Atkins himself---has arranged eleven beautiful Christmas
songs for acoustic guitar in the traditional Chet Atkins
style. Titles are: Sand Mountain Sleigh Ride * Away in a
Manger * Joy to the World * It Came Upon a Midnight
Clear * Angels We Have Heard on High * Love Came Down at
Christmas * Deck the Halls * Appalachian Lullaby *
Jingle Bells * Toyland * Jolly Old St. Nicholas * Silent
Night.
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Doyle Dykes Doyle Dykes 2003-06 Doyle Dykes is the
natural heir to Chet Atkins' throne. This Nashvillebased virtuoso fingerstyle guitarist plays solo guitar
arrangements of originals, hymns, and secular pop music
with astounding feel and unheard-of technique. This
volume includes Doyle's original guitar compositions and
his hugely popular arrangement of The Beatles' song
"Girl." Songs are: Angels Desire * Birmingham Steel *
Caleb's Report * Celtic Cowboy * The Changing of the
Guard * Country Fried Pickin' * Girl * The Howling of
the Wood * The Jawbone * Martha's Kitchen * Miss Haley's
Music Box * Misty Nights in Tokyo * The Road Back Home *
Self Portrait on Acoustic Guitar * The Visitation *
Wabash Cannonball * White Rose for Heidi.
Beyond Basics Fingerstyle Guitar Mark Hanson 1998-06
Featuring standard notation and tablature, this new book
& audio package introduces basic accompaniment patterns,
how to use the thumb and fingers, Travis picking, and
much more. Readers learn the applications of folk,
blues, ragtime and new age styles to solo guitar while
learning beautiful new chord voicings.
Ed Gerhard Ed Gerhard 2004-07 Guitar arrangements
transcribed by the artists themselves, in standard
notation and tab. Each edition includes a masterclass-
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style CD in which the artist walks you through the key
aspects and techniques for each arrangement. Ten of Ed
Gerhard's most beautiful solo guitar pieces transcribed
in full notation and tablature. On the accompanying
master class-style CD, Ed carefully describes and
demonstrates all the key passages for each song. Titles
are: Blue Highway * Crow * Duet * Farther Along * Homage
* Promised Land * Shallow Brown * Si Bhig, Si Mhor * The
Water Is Wide * Wild Mountain Thyme.
Play Acoustic Dave Hunter 2005-07-01 Teaches the musical
styles and techniques used with the acoustic guitar,
along with an overview of the instrument, its evolution,
and growing popularity throughout history.
The Ukulele Jim Beloff 2003 (Book). The Ukulele A Visual
History is a fun, photo-filled look at the ongoing story
of this diminutive instrument. This revised edition
includes a new chapter on recent pop-culture visibility,
new photos, and updated information throughout. It
features breathtaking color photographs of the finest
and most unique ukuleles, the history of the ukulele,
the greatest players, the great makers, and the uke in
popular culture. Beautifully designed and presented in a
deluxe hardcover edition ... uke can't go wrong with
this book!
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